The Management of Sagicor Life Inc wishes to inform the public and valued clients, that in
order to do our part to limit the spread of COVID-19, our physical offices will be closed for
business effective Monday, March 30th, 2020.

While our offices have closed, we have immediately implemented measures to ensure we
continue to provide exceptional service to our clients. Our operations have been smoothly
transitioned including our information technology infrastructure and remote working by

our employees.
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For more information on ways to do business with us, at a safe distance go

to www.sagicor.com/inthistogether or call 734-4444 from 8am to 4:30 pm.

For all customer service requests: SLICUCED@sagicor.com

For all other General information: Info_curacao@sagicor.com
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